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Kempo Summer Camp: July 8th - 12th

Valentine's Lock-In
Our Lock-In was quite a success! Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the pizza, movies, and fun with dodgeballs, freeze tag, 
and friends!! All the kids were very well-behaved. We hope the parents enjoyed their time, and we will see everyone 

next time!!!

Street Clothes - 28th & 29th

Please come participate in our spar-a-thon or donate for the charity. Thanks!

Charity Event - March 16th

Dylan Jarrell - 29 David Ross - 29 Kaitlyn Fearer - 30

Welcome New Students!

Congratulations New Ranks!!!

Birthdays!!

Diya Marimuthu

Sidd Raju - 3 Karen Petersen - 4 Levi Skinner - 11
Kat Birchfield - 25Tripp Thomas - 16Katie Thomas - 16Aaron Guerrero - 12

How names appear on the newsletter is how they will appear on Certificates. 
If anything needs to be changed, please inform Instructor Shaun.

Youth Promotion - Please arrive around 10:35 am as the ceremony will begin promptly at 10:45 am

Adult Promotion - Please arrive around 12:30 pm as the ceremony will begin between 12:30 pm & 1 pm

Testing - Saturday the 23rd at 9 am

Jennings Kosgei - Jr. Purple Aaden Heavner - Jr. Blue James Buchanan - Blue
Heidi Bissey - Black/White III (P)Kaitlyn Fearer - Black/White III (P)Ed Harvey - Blue

Jo'rel Huff - Yellow Gabriel Murzi - Yellow Sidd Raju - Yellow
Yana Raju - Jr. Purple

Eric Wollmann - PurpleChristopher Kaatz - PurpleZander Evers - Jr. Green
Trevin Huff - Jr. Purple Thacker Underwood - Jr. Purple

Phone: (540) 449 - 6517 Email: petersenskempo@gmail.com mpkempo.com and Facebook!


